
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        APRIL 13, 2016 
 
Media Partners: 
 
The Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) Parent Satisfaction Survey deadline has been extended until 
April 30, 2016.  This survey is open to all HCPS parents and guardians to provide feedback about each of 
the schools in which they have a student.  A link to this anonymous survey is on the homepage of the 
HCPS website, www.hcps.org, under the ‘Communications’ banner, or it can be accessed by clicking 
here.  All HCPS parents or guardians are strongly encouraged to take the time to complete this brief 
survey that will provide the Board of Education of Harford County with valuable feedback about the 
experience they have had with their child's school. HCPS thanks its community in advance for their 
participation. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Jillian V. Lader 
Manager of Communications 
Communications Office 
 

http://www.hcps.org/
https://survey.hcps.org/rws5.pl?FORM=2016ParentSatis

